Jefferson School Community Council — 02/20/2024

Minutes:
Attendance:

Emily Anderson, Rod Horton, Maria Vaquez, Sam Noyce, Rachel Atkinson, Eric Taylor, Nicci Davis,
Jenna Gardner

Counselor Minute:

A “Jump to Jefferson” packet was passed out by the counselor and the contents were discussed
with the parents with requested feedback on the process and the content.

“Soaring to High School” was discussed and the value of hearing the course offering and
opportunities available at the high school. Current format seems to be effective.

Safe Walking Routes:

Feedback was offered by parents regarding the safety of students & patrons to and from school.
It was mentioned there is no crossing guard assigned to 5600 West and 6200 South but there is
a safety signal with flashing lights. There was a concern of the lack of a student crossing sign for
students crossing to the seminary building. Also, the sidewalks not being cleared by Kearns city

after a snowstorm to provide a safe surface for students to walk.

Safe Technology & Digital Citizenship

Michelle Reed shared with the council the filters in place for technology and the programs and
sites of use which are worrisome. She also create a graphic with wonderful information for
patrons to protect students and keep them digitally responsible.

Adjourn- 3:50 p.m.




